
TOWN OF MONSON 
“A town where friendliness is more than just a word” 

November 18, 2021 – Select Board Meeting 
Present –Tyler Adkins, Eric Vainio, Sue Chase, John Moore,  

Jim Payne, Sandra Hardy, Richard Allard, Rick Clawson, Dan and Diane Dube, Jim Bohrer, Stacy 
Shorey, Mike Witham, Kathy Johnson, Ed Hoovler, Bob Jarvis, John Wentworth, Glenn Poole 

ZOOM: Jim Peters, Tim Bueschen 
 
1) Meeting opened at 6:00 PM 
2) Selectboard approves prior meeting minutes and signs warrants 
3) Tyler Adkins officially opens meeting to public comment 
  
PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
Stacy Shorey, Superintendent of RSU# 68 stated that RSU#68 received $1.7 million from the 
American Rescue Plan and explained what the school plans to do with the money. One of the 
uses for the money is a new central office building. The existing space will be used for 2 
additional classrooms and a sensory room. The school building needs a new roof and the school 
needs stage lighting for the drama club, classroom furniture and special education space. The 
vote for the project will take place on December 7 and if approved, work will begin in the spring 
and be completed by September. 
 
Tyler asked several unmasked people at the meeting to please put on a mask. A brief argument 
ensued about the mask requirement at which point the meeting was adjourned until December 
2. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:15 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 


